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INTERNET PAYMENT WEBSITES 

 
 
 

The Association has been made aware of several websites claiming to accept 
premium payments on behalf of SC Wind.  Please be advised that these 
websites are NOT affiliated in any way with SC Wind. 
 
Despite the claims made by these internet companies, SC Wind does not accept 
payments from these companies.  These companies have never made any 
efforts to communicate with the Association. 
 
While some of these sites are legitimate bill paying services, some sites appear 
to be scams. 
 
Please advise your insureds not to use these websites. 
 
SC Wind only accepts payments from Producers via the ePay function on 
www.scwind.com. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to our underwriters. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


